
Wow! great news was the general consensus when TEGSA announced in-person line dancing 
classes.  There was a buzz of excitement as members hurriedly registered and got ready to 
participate in the line dancing sessions to be conducted by none other than one of our own, 
Joan Fonseca.   
 
At the first session members were eager and excitedly mingled and communicated with one 
another after a lengthy period of hibernation.  The line dancing sessions were a mix of basic, 
intermediate and advanced, something for everyone.  While we maintained the strict COVID 
protocol, we still enjoyed the catchy dance music and Joan's instruction, which was very 
thorough and easy to follow.   
 
We are eagerly awaiting the January 2022 resumption of our line dancing sessions.  Thank you, 
Joan, keep up the good work. 
 


